Ocean Shores Friends of the Library MINUTES
February 10, 2020   2:00-3:00PM
 
Attendance: Malinda Griffin, Judy Gow, Diane Durbin, Debbie Simmons-Day,
Keitha Owen, Kathy Baker, Pam Clark, Sylvia Schroll, Pat Braden, PJ Ford Slack, Mary Jo Lohrenz, Anneka van Doorninck, Sharon Coone, Ellen Bagley, Connie Blaze, Fran Russell.
 
Call to Order: by President Griffin at 2:02 PM
 
No additions to the Agenda
January 13   FOL Minutes: Approved (1stMJ; 2nd Connie)
 
Reports
 
1. Treasurer Report:  
See Mary Jo’s Financial Report.
Honesty Box over  $100.00
$760.00 for January
$1,206.50 Total January deposit
2 Payments made: Copier maintenance and ¼ payment for library programs.
 
2. Trustee Report: 
Two new Trustees added. Jene Cate and Jeff Brittain. The Trustees have determined how to present the Strategic Plan.

3. Library Director’s Report: 
See Keitha’s full written report for details.
Niko is teaching some very interesting art classes for children.
February 21- Is your computer secure?
Nick can be used for “Book a Techie” to get computer help
February 26- Author Kathleen Brosius
See the Ocean Shores Library Calendar for all events.
 
4. Events Committee:
FOL Ambassadors at ACE and other locations
Author Events are coming
New Members are always welcome to Events Committee
 
5. Membership Committee
The Membership Brochure is coming.
We continue to sign up new members.
 
 
6. Book Sale Committee: 
Mary Jo reports we made $937.00 on Feb. 7&8 Book sales.  
We know that the Book Bucks are being used which is great.
LEAP YEAR Book Sale on February 28, 29, and March 1. Our first Sunday Book Sale. Thank you to everyone.
Should we order more Book Bags? Unanimous YES by the membership.
The new bags will have the new LOGO.
 Sylvia related some questions asked about our Book Sale with a reminder that we could always enhance our communication.  Many positives about our book sale.
 
7. Hospitality Committee: 
This committee will coordinate with the Events committee on Author Events.
President Malinda reminded all committees that we need to keep brief notes at Committee meetings as per our By Laws.
 
**** WE ARE ALWAYS LOOKING FOR MEMBERS TO OUR COMMITTEES

Current Events: 
We had three members attended the February 6 Workshop: “Get Press on Demand."
 
Pam hopes that we will consider a conversation about our FOL meeting times. We have new members that are young adults joining and it would be great to have them as part of our Meeting conversations.
 
Next Meeting is March 9, 2020.
 
Meeting Adjourned at 2:55PM.
 
Respectfully Submitted: PJ Ford Slack
